
AGUADA FERRY SERVICE NOT AVAILABLE FOR TWO DAYS 

                                                                                    Panaji, November 20, 2017 

                                                                               Kartika 29, 1939 

  

          The ferryboat “Aguada” plying at Keri-Tiracol route will be temporary 

suspended to carry out engine repairs from November 21 to 22, 2017. The service 

will resume after completion of the work.   

DI/NB/TS/SAG/AN/2017/1056 

 

 

--  

DIRECTORATE OF INFORMATION AND PUBLICITY. 

THIRD FLOOR,UDYOG BHAVAN, 

NEAR AZAD MAIDAN, PANAJI GOA 

PHONE-0832-2422675 

0832-2226047 

0832-2426168 

FAX 0832-2224211 

 


